
From: Evelyn Stivers <estivers@hlcsmc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 10:05 AM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Re: Meeting to discuss General Plan 
 
Yes 
Sent from my phone.  
 
On Nov 7, 2018, at 9:50 AM, Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> wrote: 
I have time this afternoon at 2 pm.  Does that work for you? 
  
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  
From: Evelyn Stivers <estivers@hlcsmc.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 6:54 PM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Re: Meeting to discuss General Plan 
  
Do you have time tomorrow or Thursday? 
 
Evelyn Stivers 
Executive Director 
Housing Leadership Council of San Mateo County 
2905 S El Camino Real 
San Mateo, CA 94403 

 cell 
www.hlcsmc.org 
  
On Tue, Nov 6, 2018 at 5:36 PM Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> wrote: 
Hi Evelyn, 
  
I’m following up on your email.  Let me know if there is a good time to discuss your suggestions. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  
From: Evelyn Stivers <estivers@hlcsmc.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 11:21 AM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Sandra Council <scouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>; Rick Bonilla ; Rich Hedges 

 
Subject: Meeting to discuss General Plan 



  
I am writing because we are concerned that the GP process is too focused on home owners and is 
disregarding the opinions of renters, workers, low income people, and people of color. We have some 
suggestions to improve the outreach and I am hopeful that you would be willing to meet with us to 
discuss.  
  
Evelyn Stivers 
Executive Director 
Housing Leadership Council of San Mateo County 
2905 S El Camino Real 
San Mateo, CA 94403 

 cell 
www.hlcsmc.org 
 
 




